
  

 

 

Port Stephens Cup Returns to Newcastle Racecourse  

A Celebration of Tourism, Community, and Giving Back 

Newcastle Racecourse is proud to announce the return of the Port Stephens 

Cup Race Day on Tuesday, 15 July 2025, inviting local businesses, tourism 

operators, and community members to come together for a day of 

thoroughbred racing, regional pride, and meaningful community impact. 

Held in partnership with Destination Port Stephens and supported by local 

councils and stakeholders, this mid-winter race day is designed to highlight one 

of the Hunter’s most iconic destinations while providing an opportunity for the 

tourism and hospitality sector to connect, relax, and celebrate their contribution 

to the local visitor economy. 

“Port Stephens is more than a destination – it’s a community with heart”, said Jo 

Thomas, CEO of Destination Port Stephens. This event is a fantastic way to 

support a great local cause, enjoy a day out at one of our region’s signature 

venues, and shine a spotlight on everything Port Stephens has to offer to a wider 

audience. We’re proud to be part of an event that combines celebration with 

social good. 

Guests can enjoy an exclusive race day experience in The Pavilion, complete 

with a gourmet two-course lunch and premium views of the track, all for just $75 

per person. More than just a day at the races, $10 from every Pavilion Room 

ticket sold and $200 from each race sponsorship will go directly towards ‘The 

Sporting Hope Association’ – Port Stephens, a local charity supporting individuals 

and families in need. 

The Port Stephens Cup Race Day is a key event in Newcastle Racecourse’s 

regional engagement calendar, which aims to build collaborative connections 

across Newcastle, Port Stephens, and the broader Hunter area. Businesses, 

government representatives, and community leaders are warmly invited to 

attend and support the shared vision of regional growth and social impact. 

“Port Stephens is a much-loved destination for both locals and visitors. By hosting 

this event, we’re not only showcasing the region’s exceptional tourism offerings, 

but also supporting the community that makes it so special,” said Duane Dowell, 

CEO at Newcastle Racecourse. 

Tickets to the luncheon are now available online. Limited Sponsorship 

opportunities remain to be part of this uplifting event that blends racing 

excitement with coastal charm and community generosity. 

 

https://www.newcastleracecourse.com.au/events/port-stephens-cup-newcastle-mid-week-race-day/


  

 

 

Event Details: 

Newcastle Racecourse 

Tuesday 15 July 2025 

Pavilion Hospitality Package – $75pp includes gourmet two-course luncheon 

In support of A Sporting Hope Association – Port Stephens 

Tickets are now on sale for the event and can be purchased by clicking here. 
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For further details, or to arrange an interview, please contact CEO Duane 

Dowell 

E: duane@njc.com.au 

M: 0423 925 588 

https://www.newcastleracecourse.com.au/events/port-stephens-cup-newcastle-mid-week-race-day/
mailto:duane@njc.com.au

